
 
 

 
 
 
Thank You To Woodlands from Team Nick 
 

After three successful Team Nick events it became evident that we needed to expand the 

fourth annual Golf Day & Cocktail Party to a venue that could not only cater for over 380 

guests for our masquerade cocktail party but also accommodate 132 very eager golfers!! 

Led by Club Manager, Richard Tullberg – we found the perfect venue in Woodlands Golf 

Club.  

 

Richard along with all Woodlands staff have exceeded our expectations on every level.   We 

are greatly appreciative of the support that you have provided and have given all who 

attended an experience we hope they will not forget. Your staffs can do attitude in 

accommodating our every request was a huge contributor to the success of the Event. 

 

Although an exact figure for the this years day 16
th

 November 2012, wont be known for a 

couple of weeks we expect the day to of raised in the vicinity of $100,000.  This makes our 

vision even closer to a reality and could not be done without everyones support.  

  

On behalf of the Nicholas Timms Foundation, a huge thank you to Woodlands Golf Club for 

helping us make our fourth year so successful and contributing so positively to our journey in 

Supporting Kids with Cancer. 

 

 

Michael & Belinda Timms  

Co-Founders 

Nicholas Timms Foundation  

www.teamnick.org.au  

 

 


